Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 4:12 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Sheriff Elect Brantley

Dear Ms Bonner,

Would you please place on the Public Safety Committee September 24th to allow Sheriff Elect Gino
Brantley to make a presentation. | would greatly appreciate it.

Sincerely,
Commissioner McKnight
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